

We Work We Play We Care We Pray

Bishop Bridgeman C.E. Primary School

Rupert Street, Bolton. BL3 6PY
Telephone: 01204 333466
Fax: 01204 333467
Email: office@bishop-bridgeman.bolton.sch.uk
An Academy School – Company number: 10261477

Principal: Mrs H Hafeji Chief Executive Officer: Canon J. Pilling

Tuesday 15th September

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back to another school year. The children have enjoyed their first week in year 5 and are beginning to settle really well into their new classes.

Thank you for your waves, smiles and cooperation too – we know drop off and pick up times are very different for everyone.

Over the page you will find some key pieces of information about year 5. Should you have any questions regarding these please feel free to contact either Mr Ryan or Mr Finn by phoning the school office. We will get back to you as soon as possible. We may also contact you via the school Parent app if we have an individual message so please ensure you are signed up to this and have the app downloaded on your phone.

The Year 5 team are excited to be working in partnership with you to make lasting learning memories and to have a great year.

Mr Ryan and Mr Finn Year 5 class teachers

















We Work We Play We Care We Pray

Attendance



Learning time is precious, so every day counts. Please make sure your child is in school unless they are unwell. The drop off time is now from 8.40-8.55. Please ensure a prompt arrival. Pick up time is 3.20. Children with siblings can be collected from the KS2 yard and children with no siblings from the KS1 yard.

Homework



After the huge success of online learning from home, homework will now be set on Seesaw. Work will be set weekly on a Friday to be completed by the following Wednesday. Also, please support your child to read often, learn their spellings and practise their times tables.

PF



PE in Year 5 will be on a Wednesday and Thursday. Children can come to school wearing their PE kit (Trainers, jogging pants, t shirt and their school jumper).

Snack and Lunch



Snack will be available each morning and the cost will be £1 per week. If you wish your child to have a healthy snack then this money should be sent into school on a Monday morning.

School dinner money is £9 per week and should be paid on a Monday morning either to the office or given to the class teacher.

Reading





Please send your child to school with a book bag each day. We will only be able to send reading books home if your child has this in school. Reading is so important, especially with all the missed time away from school. We would appreciate your support in ensuring your child reads every day.















